

August 10, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The transition into Kindergarten can be tough for both parents and students. Students may be attending school all day for the first time and parents may be away from their child all day for the first time. Students will face new and at times challenging academic standards. No matter the situation, a smooth transition into your child's first year of elementary school is essential for beginning your child's education on the right foot.

Enclosed are a few helpful academic materials to aid you in transitioning your child into elementary school. We hope you find this information useful and can easily implement it into your family's routine. Remember, you can always contact your child's teacher, guidance counselor or principal if you have any questions or concerns.

Additionally, I would like to encourage you to become actively involved with your student's education and school. As a parent, you play a large part in your child's academic success and your involvement is essential. Kindergarten is a great time to engage with the school, teachers and other parents. Please contact me if you would like more information on how to get involved at Jordan Hill Elementary School.

Thank you,

Dixie Johnston Parent Liaison 770-229-3777 Dixie.johnston@gscs.org

> 75 Jordan Hill Road Griffin GA 30223 Phone: 770-229-3777 Fax: 770-229-1929